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Original Message-----
From: Siobhan Logue
Sent: 02 February 2022 03:05
To: Planning <planning@derrystrabane.com>
Subject: Proposed refining of Green Area in Prehen

For the attention of Mr Mc Caughey.
Dear Mr Mc Caughey, ,

I'live in Only today have I learnt from a neighbour that there are plans to rezone
the green area of the Deer Park Field close to the historic Prehen House for housing.

If this is the case I need to register my objection to it . I am conscious that the home I currently live in and the
whole of Prehen estate is built on the site of what was once an ancient woodland. I don’t know if there was any
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objections made at the time where building involved the destruction of swathes of established woodland. It is
important now that we no longer ignore the damage caused by development where it involves the depletion of
natural habitats.

The decisions to build Prehen in the way it was done can not be reversed. We can however value and preserve
its remaining woodland and adjacent green area. Over recent years 2 further developments have been proceeded
despite expressions of concerns of their environmental impact on the area.

At this present time we are told that protection of our environment is a priority for the quality of future life. At
a local level this cant just met by planting green areas in the middle of new housing developments but most
importantly through the preservation of and limiting the destruction of areas of beauty and established
ecosystems. I propose Deer Park Field is one such an area.

It is with anticipation that the council will recognise and value the need to protect areas like Green Park that I
express my objection to this area being rezoned for further housing .

Sincerely
Siobhan Logue.

Sent from my iPad





